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Planning Begins for a New Acute Care Site  
In order to maintain communication with staff regarding the new acute care site—Questions and Answers 
are posted daily on the WRH intranet site.  If you do not have computer access, stop by one of the 
convenient Intranet kiosks available to staff. Kiosks are located in the Casgrain building and Malden Park 
at the Tayfour Campus (1st floor) and near the elevator bank at the Met Campus (1st floor).  

Cultural Sensitivity Awareness Workshop 
On Tuesday, February 26th, 2013 a workshop will be held in the Auditorium at Met Campus. The workshop 
will be presented by Guy Hagar, Cultural Safety Trainer, with the Southwest Ontario Aboriginal Health Care 
Access Centre. The goal is to educate community health care providers about Aboriginal culture and 
traditional healing practices. Registration is free. For more information or to register, contact Audrey Logan 
at 519-995-9523 or audrey_logan@wrh.on.ca. 

Crystal Ball Supports Juvenile Diabetes 
Tickets are now on sale for the Crystal Ball Gala being held on Saturday, February 23 at St. Clair Centre 
for the Arts. Funds raised will support the Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation and the Paediatric 
Metabolic Clinic at Windsor Regional Hospital. The evening includes a Mardi Gras inspired theme, silent 
auction, door prizes, entertainment and a special appearance by Kyle Cochrane from American Gladiator. 
Tickets are $100 each, or a table of 10 for $900. Contact Lorraine Gagnon for further information at 
Lorraine@crystalballgala.com, or 519-818-0641. 

Save the Date: Annual Update 2013 - SEPSIS  
The Windsor Pulmonary and Critical Care Rounds will present “Annual Update 2013 - SEPSIS” .This half-
day conference will take place on Thursday, April 25, 2013 at Pointe West Golf Club.  For more information 
contact Gail Franklin at Ext. 52226. 

St. Clair College Recognizes Alumnus, Dr. Andrea Steen 
On March 2, 2013 St. Clair College Alumni Association will host the Alumni of Distinction Awards.  Five 
Alumni will be recognized in various disciplines including our very own Dr. Andrea Steen.  Dr. Steen 
graduated from St. Clair College nursing in 1975. She currently has privileges at Windsor Regional 
Hospital and is a member of the Board of Directors. Tickets for the dinner are $80. and will be held at the 
St. Clair College Centre for the Arts. For more information, call  519-972-2727 ext. 4567. 
 

Did you know? 
There are currently 35 bassinets staffed and in operation in the Neonatal Intensive Care Unit (NICU). 
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